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Memorandum 

To: City of Franklin Economic Development Commission 

From: Rhoni Oliver 

Date: March 7, 2018 

Re: Case C 2018-15: Electro-Spec, Inc. 

 
Summary: 

1.  On April 16th, 2012, the Franklin Common Council passed Resolution No. 2012-07, approving a 10-year tax 
abatement on personal property tax abatement for Electro-Spec located at 1800 Commerce Parkway. 

2. Actual and estimated benefits, as projected for 2017: 

  Estimated on SB-1 Actual in 2017  Difference 
Employees Retained 62  62 0 
Salaries $2,428,138 $2,428,138 $0 
New Employees 22  17 -5 
Salaries $600,000 $1,317,957 $717,957 
Total Employees 84  79 -5 
Total Salaries $3,028,138 $3,746,095 $717,957 
Average Hourly Salaries $17.33 $22.80 $5.47 
Personal Property Improvements $2,170,000 $2,244,219 $74,219 

 

3. The company has exceeded their personal property investment estimated on their SB-1 Form.  
4. The company stated they would create 10 jobs in 2012, 5 to 7 jobs in 2013, and 5 to 8 jobs in 2014. They met 

the number of jobs retained and created as originally estimated in 2013. That number declined by 4 in 2014. 
The number of jobs in 2015 exceeds their SB-1 estimate by 4.  The total employees in 2016 is 4 fewer than 
estimated on SB-1; however, the average hourly salary exceeds what was estimated.  In 2017 the number of 
employees is 5 short of the estimate, but total salaries and hourly wages well exceed the SB-1 estimate. 

5. The personal property tax abatement is scheduled to expire in 2024 pay 2025. The final compliance will take 
place in 2025. 

Staff Recommendation:  Approval  
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